
  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

 

  

TOWN OF  
 

BERKELEY 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
 
 

Pursuant to Section 87(2) of the Local Government Act 1972, following a 
resignation from the above named Town Council, a vacancy now exists in the 
office of Councillor for the Berkeley Town Council. 
 
 

If within 14 days after the date of this notice (i.e. no later than Friday 29th July 
2022), a request for an election to fill the vacancy is received by the 
Returning Officer, either by email, elections@stroud.gov.uk, or by post, to 
Returning Officer, Stroud District Council, Ebley Mill, Ebley Wharf, Stroud, 
GL5 4UB by TEN electors for the said Town an election will be held to fill the 
vacancy, otherwise the vacancy will be filled by co-option.  
 
 
 
 

Dated Monday 11th July 2022 
 

Signed   
 
Clerk to the Town Council of Berkeley. 
 
 

Returning Officer 
Stroud District Council 
Ebley Mill, Ebley Wharf 
Stroud, Glos 
GL5 4UB 
01453 754886  
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